
 
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
INVITATION OF BID 

 
SUPPLY OF CHAIRS AT DR SITE UNDER BCP (OPS GROUP) AT 2ND FLOOR, EX-NDFC BUILDING TARIQ 

ROAD KARACHI 

 
All concerned are informed that our Invitation of bid issued for “Supply of Chairs at DR 
Site Under BCP (Ops Group) at 2nd Floor, Ex-NDFC Building Tariq Road Karachi” posted 
on NBP’s website (Ref: NT-10/23/2018-3) and PPRA’s website on 23-10-2018  be treated 
as cancelled. New advertisement will be announced separately.  
 
This advertisement is available on NBP and PPRA websites.  
 
 
Divisional Head, 

Property & Procurement Division  
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